
GOOSE CREEK RECREATION 

COMMISSION MEETING 

December 7, 2020 

 

Present 

• Commission: Chairman Jerry Glass, Milton Terre, Lynn Greer, and Jennifer 
Condon  

• Staff: Recreation Director TJ Rostin & Recreation Superintendent Cheryl 

Heiselman 

Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at 6:04 pm by Chairman Jerry Glass. 

Public Comments 

No public comments 

Minutes 

Commissioner Terre made a motion to approve the minutes of the October 5, 
2020 meeting with the following correction on page 1:  

• Change Chairman Terre to Commissioner Terre 

Motion was seconded by Commissioner Condon, all in favor. 

Financial Reports 

Commissioner Greer made a motion to approve the financial reports for October 

and November 2020; motion was seconded by Commissioner Condon; all in favor. 

Recreation Director Rostin reported that we are waiting for tax revenue to come 

in. 

Chairman Glass stated that it is time to put the funds that are in the Commission 

Synovus account in a designated account with the City of Goose Creek to go 



toward the new park that will be built on the old Casey Center property.  It was 

always the intent to use those funds for a playground for special populations.   

Recreation Director Rostin will ask the City to draft a proposal to that effect.   

Commissioner Terre inquired if there would be any more benches placed around 

the lake behind the Municipal Complex. 

Recreation Director Rostin stated that is the responsibility of the City but he will 

mention it to them. 

New Business 

• Fall sports have finished for the season. 

• Winter basketball practices have started; games will begin January 4, 2021. 

• Christmas tree lighting ceremony was held Friday, December 4 in front of 

the Municipal Complex.  It was a joint venture with other City departments 

but was spearheaded by our Events Coordinator.  It was well attended and 

a big success. 

• Christmas Parade is scheduled for Saturday, December 12 and we are 

expecting a great turnout. 

• Therapeutic Fishing Tournament was held on Saturday, November 14 with 

approximately 75 participants.  Good turnout this year for this event 

coordinated by our Therapeutic Coordinator. 

• McCants Park is now under construction; we are hoping for a completion 

date in April or May 2021. 

• City Council is swearing in 2 new members and a new Fire Chief has been 

hired. 

Chairman Glass reported that Commissioner Turner has requested she be 

replaced on the Commission for personal reasons.  Chairman Glass has contacted 

County Councilman Brandon Cox and asked for his assistance in filling this 

position. 

Commissioner Condon opened a discussion about building a small skatepark in 

Goose Creek.  She suggested building one the size of a tennis court.   



Public Comments 

No closing public comments 

Adjournment 

Commissioner Terre made a motion to close the meeting at 6:37 pm; the motion 
was seconded by Commissioner Condon, all in favor. 

The next meeting has been rescheduled for February 15, 2021. 

Minutes approved, February 15, 2021 ______________________________ 
                    Jerry Glass, Chairman 


